
 

1/4/22 
Primary Interhouse  

Cross Country 
MC Campus Oval 

1/4/22 Term 1 Concludes All Year Levels 

18/4/22 Boarder Parent Council Meeting MC Campus 

19/4/22 Term 2 Commences All Year Levels 

20/4/22 Parent /Teacher Interviews SM & MC Campus 

24 March 2022 

 

WHAT’S ON! 

 

All students are expected to attend the Anzac Day March down Gill 
Street to the Cenotaph.   
 
Uniform requirements will be as follows. 
Prep:  Correct Sports Uniform and Columba Hat 
Years 1-6: Correct Day Uniform including Columba Hat 
Years 7-12:      Correct Formal Uniform with either the Formal or      
                          Columba Hat only. All Prefects must wear Blazers                    
                          during the Dawn Service and March 
 

NOTE: Bucket Hats are not permitted for this event 
 
DAWN SERVICE AND ASSEMBLY POINTS:  
5.40am Assemble at War Cemetery (Front Gates). Dawn Service 
starts at 5.50am. 
PARADE TIMES AND ASSEMBLY POINTS:  
8.15am Assemble at Peters Holden, Corner Mosman/Mary Street. 
Parade commences at 9.05 am Mosman/Mary Street intersection. 

Friday 1st April 2022 
 

Students will start the day on the Mt. Carmel campus and will need 
to meet their teacher on Monagle Oval between 8.10am - 
8.30am.  Students are required to wear their sports uniform with 
House Shirts.  Spectators are welcome and encouraged to attend 
and support. 

 

Schedule for the morning:  
8:30am Rolls and check-in 
8:35am  War Cries 
8:45am  2km Race (Students born 2012, 2013) 
9:15am  Year 2 and 8-year-olds in Year 3 run Junior loop 1  
  (Monagle and Hempenstall ovals) 
9:30am  Prep and Year 1 run Junior Loop 2 (Mongale Oval) 
9:45am  3km Race (Students born 2010, 2011) 
10:30am  Presentations on Monagle Oval 

  

Please note that all times are approximate and should be taken as a 
guide, not a guarantee.  Students will be bussed back to the St 
Mary's Campus at the completion of the Cross Country Carnival. 

Prep ‐ Year 12 Parent / Student/Teacher Interviews will be held on 
Wednesday 20th April from 3.30pm – 6.30pm. P-6 Interviews will 
take place on the St. Mary’s Campus and Years 7 - 
12 interviews will take place on the Mt. Carmel Campus in the 
Dining Room. Please allow time to travel between campuses when 
booking interviews. 

 

Students are requested to attend Parent/ Student/
Teacher interviews in their day uniform. This will provide students 
with an opportunity to express their needs and set goals in 
partnership with parents/caregivers and teachers for Term 2. 

 

Parents/caregivers of boarders who are unable to attend 
the interviews can request a phone interview with teaching staff. 
Please book an interview time with the teacher/s you would like to 
meet with and then email the office 
(office@columba.catholic.edu.au) to let the College know you 
would like a phone interview and provide us with the time booked 
and best phone number to contact you on. 

 

Bookings can be made from Friday 1st April until Monday 18th 
2022. Parents and Caregivers will be able to book Parent/Student/
Teacher Interviews in the Compass Parent Portal. 

mailto:office@columba.catholic.edu.au



